Fall Newsletter

Overnight street parking ends in the City of Tonawanda on October 1, 2020 and remains in effect

until March 31, 2021.
o Please make sure you have your vehicles properly registered with the Housing Authority and you have
your yellow hanging tag on your rearview window to avoid parking tickets or towing in the THA parking
lots.

It’s not too early to locate your snow brush’s and shovels! THA will notify tenants with a
separate letter for Winter 2020 — 2021 Snow Removal Operations.

Remove window air conditioners by November 1, 2019. Tenant will be billed a service fee due to
increased gas (heat) cost each month, as well as a charge for usage over your monthly allocation

of gas.

Garbage pick-up by City of Tonawanda - Please review the garbage pickup schedule along with
the recycle schedule. Please note - Garbage cannot be put to the garbage station any

earlier than 24 hours prior to pick up day. This includes furniture and large clean outs.
For further information please visit the City of Tonawanda DPW website, which is linked to the
THA website at www.tonha.org

The office is still closed, but we are available:
Monday — Friday 9am - 4pm
Via phone: 716-692-3555 and/or email: office@tonha.org

"Autumn... the year's last, loveliest smile."”
~ William Cullen Bryant

~ Wear a mask ~ Wash your hands ~ Social distance ™




